
	

	

If	you’re	interested	in	the	first	and	only	institution	in	America	established	
by	 Congress	 to	 “disseminate	 information	 about	 the	 United	 States	
Constitution	on	a	non-partisan	basis	in	order	to	increase	the	awareness	
and	understanding	of	the	Constitution	among	the	American	people”	than	
you	 should	 join	 the	 History	 Club	 for	 our	 first	 trip	 of	 the	 Fall	 2017	
semester.	Come	see	one	of	the	surviving	copies	of	the	Bill	of	Rights,	and	
see	the	first	copy	of	the	U.S.	Constitution	as	the	American	people	saw	it	
for	the	first	time.	

	Did	 we	 mention	 you	 get	 to	 walk	 around	 Signers	 Hall	 and	 take	 selfies	
with	Alexander	Hamilton,	George	Mason,	and	Ben	Franklin?		

When:	Friday	October	20,	2017	

Time:	Everyone	will	meet	at	the	History	Department	at	11:00,	and	we	will	
head	over	to	PATCO	and	take	the	train	into	Philadelphia.	We	are	scheduled	to	
arrive	at	the	NCC	for	11:30	check-in	

Cost:	FREE	admission	and	FREE	PATCO	tickets		

Space	 is	 limited	as	 there	are	only	12	 tickets	available,	 if	 you	are	 interested	
please	 contact	Dr.	Kapur	at	 nick.kapur@rutgers.edu	 or	Melissa	Bryson	at	
msb265@scarletmail.rutgers.edu	no	later	than	Wednesday	October	18th	at	
2:00	pm.		

	


